

## The Friends of Frank Wise School

01 February 2022

Catherine Rohill Norbar Torque Tools Ltd Wildmere Road Banbury Oxon OX16 3JU

## Dear Catherine

On behalf of the pupils, staff and The Friends of Frank Wise School, may I express my sincere thanks to you for the donation of £500 from Norbar Torque Tools. We are extremely grateful that during this very difficult time our school is being supported by the local community.

Our aim in 2022 is to start to refurbish our primary playground. This is a project that probably will not be finished until 2023 as quite a bit of work needs to be done to bring the playground in line with our wonderful senior field resource. The money that you have donated will be put towards this project and we hope it will provide our children with years of enjoyment.

Yours Sincerely,

Cathryn Maginnis

Friends of Frank Wise School